WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Darrell Erb, Principal darrell.erb@threerivers.k12.or.us

Mindi Gallegos, Office Manager mindi.gallegos@threerivers.k12.or.us

Williams Site Council May 2016 Wednesday May 25, 2016

Williams Elementary Site Council

Members Present
Darrell Erb
Mindi Gallegos
Cathy Agnifili
Sharon Vidlak
Wendy Jackson-Absent

Connecting with our community:

The site council members completed our final adaptation of a School and Community Survey that will reach out to our school families and to those in our surrounding communities. Our goal is to partner with our community and increase the use of our facility and expand activity opportunities for local community members to build positive school-community partnerships to benefit our students, staff, and those in our community.

Our survey will be ready to be on our Williams School website, in our enrollment packets, and out to the local Williams Valley via joslist and Facebook in the fall of 2016.

